
Batterwood House 
«e.R Port Hope, Ontario.

April 12th, 1933.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Many thanks for your letter 
of April 10th. The arrangements which you 
outline seem most admirable. I greatly appreciate 
your thoughtfulness and I know Salter will too.

If you would really like me to 
say a word of thanks on behalf of the audience 
after Salter's Lecture, I should be glad to do 
so. I shall only speak very briefly.

As far as I know Salter's activity 
at the present time is writing and speaking on 
the economic crisis. He retired from the League 
of Nations Secretariat in 1930 and since the 
publication of his book "Recovery" last year 
he has performed the very useful function of 
acting as a publicist on that and kindred subjects 

I hope you will be able to lunch
with me on Wednesday, April 19th when I am asking


